REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION HENDERSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

MEETING DATE:

October 2, 2006

SUBJECT:

NOTIFICATION OF VACANCIES

ATTACHMENTS:

Yes

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: These notifications are for information only. They will appear on the next agenda under "Nominations".

1. Environmental Advisory Committee – 1 vac. Position #1

2. Juvenile Crime Prevention Counsel – 1 vac. Position #13

3. Transportation Advisory Committee – 1 vac. Position #8

Terry Wilson

From:

Amy Brantley

Sent:

Monday, September 18, 2006 9:38 AM

To:

Terry Wilson

Subject: FW: Committee

Terry,

For "Notification of Vacancies" on October 2nd.

Amy

From: William C. Hiatt [mailto:whiatt@mchsi.com] Sent: Monday, September 18, 2006 9:32 AM

To: Amy Brantley

Subject: Re: Committee

No, due to travel heavy travel, will not be able to make the committee either.

---- Original Message -----From: Amy Brantley To: William C. Hiatt

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2006 8:45 AM

Subject: RE: Committee

Bill.

I did get your message last week. Sorry I missed you both times - I was out of the office for almost two weeks. So, you will be able to remain on the Committee, just not as Chair correct?

Amy

From: William C. Hiatt [mailto:whiatt@mchsi.com] Sent: Saturday, September 16, 2006 11:12 AM

To: Amy Brantley Subject: Committee

As per my telephone message to you, I will not longer be able to serve as president of the committee, due to my heavy travel schedule. Please advise the appropriate people. Thank you for this opportunity to serve the community and thank you very much.

William Hiatt

9/27/2006

ENVIRONMENTAL Advisory Committee

BLANCHARD, NEWMAN & HAYES

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELLORS AT LAW

NALD G. BLANCHARD EGORY A. NEWMAN * JASON R. HAYES ELIZABETH CROOM + JASON G. BLACKWELL 112 WASHINGTON STREET
HENDERSONVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28739

MAILING ADDRESS:
POST OFFICE BOX 868
HENDERSONVILLE, NC 28793

TELEPHONE: (828) 693-0222 TELEFAX: (828) 693-0454

ALSO ADMITTED IN OHIO & TENNESSEE + ADMITTED IN GEORGIA & HAWAII NOT LICENSED IN NORTH CAROLINA

September 19, 2006

SEP 22 MORE

Mr. William L. Moyer, Chairman Henderson County Board of Commissioners 100 North King Street Hendersonville, NC 28792

#13

Dear Mr. Moyer:

Thank you for your August 22, 2006 letter regarding the <u>Juvenile Crime</u> Prevention Counsel of Henderson County. Due to health-related and work-related reasons, I have been unable to attend the JCPC meetings regularly. While I regret doing so, I would ask that you accept my resignation from this position. This Council serves an important function and deserves a more active member than I am capable of being currently.

I appreciate the opportunity you have given me to serve, however, I feel the Council would be better served by appointing someone with more time to devote to it.

Thank you again for the opportunity.

sincerely,

Jason R. Hayes Attorney At Law

JRH/cm

Terry Wilson

From: Amy Brantley

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2006 2:41 PM

To: Terry Wilson

Subject: FW: Resignation of Gary Mintz on TAC

#8

From: Avalina Merrill

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2006 2:20 PM

To: JIM CRAFTON

Cc: RENEE KUMOR; AMY BRANTLEY

Subject: Resignation of Gary Mintz on TAC

As you will note in Gary's email message to me below, Gary no longer is employed by the Sheriff's Department so that leaves one vacancy on the TAC. You could contact Eddie Watkins to see if he has another person he wishes to appoint to represent Sheriff's Traffic Enforcement. The Commissioners have only one application on file for the TAC. Steven Orr filed an application in October 2004 and currently serves on the Hendersonville Planning Board. The Commissioners will receive notification of this vacancy at one of their October meetings. Let me know if there is anything I can assist you with in this matter. Thanks.

Hope you're having a great day! ©

Avalina B. Merrill Phone: (828) 697-4809 Fax: (828) 698-6014

email: avalina@hendersoncountync.org

From: gary mintz [mailto:depgmintz@yahoo.com] Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2006 3:13 PM

To: Avalina Merrill

Subject: Re: CTP Subcommittee meeting on 9/19/06

I don't know if you have been told but i am no longer employed with the Sheriff's Office. Its a long story but i guess they will have to select someone else to be on the TAC for the Sheriff's Office. I would imagine since Capt Davis is the man he would be the one to decide. I will talk to you soon.

GM

Avalina Merrill <avalina@hendersoncountync.org> wrote:

The Comprehensive Transportation Plan subcommittee will meet on Tuesday, September 19 at 11:00 am in the conference room of the Land Development Building to discuss with Dan Holt the model of the CTP that will be presented to the TAC at its 9/28 meeting. TAC members are not required to attend this CTP subcommittee meeting but are certainly welcome to attend. Please direct any inquires regarding this meeting to Renee Kumor, Keith Maddox, Lee King, Dan Holt or Jim Crafton. Their contact information is available on the attached roster.

Hope you're having a great day!

Avalina B. Merrill